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STATE OF CONN'ECTICUT
BOARD OF TRUSTEES

FOR THE STATE COLLEGES

P. O. B0X 2008 NEW BRITAIN, CONNECTICUT 06050

TEL NEW BRITAIN: 203·229·1607 TEL. HARTFORD, 203-566.7373

RESOLUTION

Concerning

MASTER OF ARTS
IN

PSYCHOLOGY

AT

CENTRAL CONNECTICUT STATE COLLEGE

March 12, 1976

RESOLVED, Under the authority granted the Board of Trustees in Chapter 164,

Section 109 and 10-326 of the General Statutes, Central Connecticut

State College is hereby authorized to implement and seek licensure

for a program leading to a Master Arts in Psychology effective

September 1976, or as soon thereafter as is feasible, subject to

the coordination approval by the Commission for Higher Education.
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AREA CODE 203 566·2325

BOARD OF TRUSTEES

Novemt~f ~~~ 1~~ii; COL.'-EGE~

Dr. F. Don James, President
Central Connecticut State College
1615 Stanley Street
New Britain, Connecticut 06050

Dear Dr. James:

At a meeting on November 27, 1979, the Board of Higher Education took
the following ~ction:

RESOLVED that the Board of Higher Education, in accordance
with the provisions of section 10-330 of the General
Statutes, grant institutional reaccreditation to Central
Connecticut State College to include all previously accredited
programs and initial accreditation of a bachelor's degree
(B.S.) PX_Qgram in COlDP_u.ter Science and a master's degree.
(M.A.) program_ in CglDmunity P~.x~hQlpg.x:; said accreditation
to 6etor a period of time until December 31, 1988, with a
progress report to be submitted by November 30, 1983.

This favorable action taken by the Board is contingent on the appro­
priate commitment of resources and is subject to the usual ongoing
accrediting review by the Board of Higher Education.

I wish you success in pursuing your mission and look forward to the
receipt of your progress report. .

Sincerely yours,
J

Do~~o~ator
Planning and Academic)~~~irs

DHW:df

cc James A. Frost, Exec. Dir., SC
Donald W. Skinner, Staff Associate, Accreditation, BHE
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April 6, 1977

Dr.F. Don James
President
Central Connecticut State College
1615 Stanley Street
New Britain, CT 06050

Dear Dr. James:

The Commission for Higher Education, at the time of a meeting held on
April 5, 1977, approved the following Resolution:

RESOLVED, that the Community Psychology program at Central
Connecticut State College be granted an extension of licensure
to June 30, 1979, provided that the program be initiated by
September, 1977.

I trust that you and your staff will be able to take full advantage of this
extension of licensure to move forward with this program which was so
enthusiastically proposed in the process of coordination of planning.

Sincerely,

~ ClAv·'-'lA/~~
Donald H. Winandy
Director
Program Planning

DHW/lc

Dr. James A.Frostvl'
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December 15, 1976
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Dr. F. Don James, PresLdent
Central ConnectLcut State College
1615 Stanley Street
Ne~ Britain, CT 06050

Dear Dr. James;

The COmmissLon for Higlier Education, at a meeting held on December 14, '1976,
approved the .following Resolution:

RESOLVED, that the program leading to the degree of Master of
Arts in Community Psychology at Central Connecticut State College
be licensed for a period ending June 30, 1978, provided that
there be a progress report and possible interim visit during t.he
1976..".77 academic year.

•

Sincerely,

.~
William H. James
Director
Accreditation

. WHJ/lc
ccs Dr. James A. FrostJ
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STATE OF CONNECTICUT
BOARD OF TRUSTEES

FOR THE STATE COLLEGES

P. O. B0X 2008 NEW BRITAIN, CONNECTICUT 06050

TEL NEW BRITAIN: 203.229·1607 TEL HARTFORD: 203.566.7373

March 29, 1976

Dr. F. Don James
President
Central Connecticut State College
1615 Stanley Street
New Britain, Connecticut

Dear Don:

Enclosed are copies of' two resolutions passed by the Board on March.12
approving implementation of' a Bachelor of' Science program in Computer Science
and a Master of Arts program in Psychology contingent upon SCP approval.

We will include copy of the resolutions in our presentation- at SCP
tomorrow in support of your bid for such approval.

Sincerely,
~--

Clinton M. Ritchie
Executive Officer for
Finance and Management

CMR/eh
enc.

cc: Dr. Jestin
Chancellor Rabineau


